
NRO Begins Registration for Annual 
Technology Forum 
July 31, 2001  

The 9th annual National Reconnaissance Office Technology Forum will be held at NRO 
Headquarters in Chantilly, Va. Oct. 16-17.  

The NRO's Advanced Systems and Technology Directorate will present programs aimed at 
revolutionizing global reconnaissance from 8 a.m.-5 p.m. each day. The forum is for established 
and potential contractors, U.S. government laboratories and agencies. Sessions are classified and 
are open to U.S. citizens only with the appropriate security clearances. A conference fee will be 
charged and advanced reservations are required because space is limited. Eligible participants 
can register on-line at http://westfieldevents.com/techforum or call 1-800-306-6990, ext. 6209.  
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